
Dear Mr. Leimer,
          You wrote:
                  To:  Ken Addy, Honeywell International Inc.
              From:  Andrew Leimer
                          Andrew.Leimer@fcc.gov
                          FCC Application Processing Branch
                          Re:  FCC ID  CFS8DL5882AP
                          Applicant:  Honeywell International Inc.
                          Correspondence Reference Number:  30129
                          731 Confirmation Number:  EA295981

                         1)  Verify that this device does not have any transmit capability.  This is only a receiver.

Mr. Leimer, This device is only a receiver and does not have any transmit capability. It is the receiver our
system uses to listen for the 315 MHz transmitters.
                                                                                          Best Regards,
                                                                                                          Greg Barbato
                                                                                                          for
                                                                                                          Ken Addy
                                                                                                          (516) 921-6704 Ext 6920


